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Docket No. 19-GIMM-468-KHP

2426 S. Hoover Rd. 
Wichita, Kansas 67215 

May 14, 2019 

Captain Wes Ludolph 
Kanas Highway Patrol 
700 SW Jackson 
Suite 704 
Topeka, KS 66603 

RE: Invoice # H000S79776 

'1:o CORPORATION 

Manufacturers or Ouality Tackless Strip 

Report # KSHP92 l 90973 

Dear Captain Ludolph: 

(316) 945"5300 
Fax (316) 945-0883 

We are in receipt of your initial response to our original rebuttal of the case referenced above, and we 
don't understand. The law states that any vehicle tagged at 26,000 pounds or under does not require a 
CDL to operate, yet this was the reason the ticket was written. 

Our understanding of the situation when our vehicle was stopped by KHP was that our temporary driver 
was loaded by a rookie loader at Star Lumber which resulted in more weight being loaded than should 
have. Beside this fact, to our understanding, the truck still does not require a CDL to operate. While the 
possibility existed of an overweight ticket being issued, om understanding of the law, the way the vehicle 
is tagged, a CDL is not required. 

We would appreciate you looking this case again, and explaining the necessity of a ticket for not having a 
CDL. 

Sincerely, 

~~tiS~ 
Douglas E. Bauer 
President 


